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August 19, 2014 

 

 

 

Larry & Emiko Hall 

884 Mound Street 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Special Tax Assessment File No. J1409B1, Assessment No. 148113 at 884 

 Mound Street 

 

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Hall: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 7, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, stated that she will withhold her recommendation until she talk with 

the Fire Captain.  He confirmed that no notice was given that you would be charged for the 

boarding of the property; therefore, Ms. Moermond will recommend that the City Council delete 

the assessment. 

 

This matter will be in front of the City Council on Wednesday, September 17, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. 

in Room 300 Council Chambers for final adoption. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
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